












































































 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 11, 2022 

 

Mr. Lee J. Shirey  

Economic Development Representative for Michigan and Wisconsin  

U.S. Department of Commerce Economic Development Administration  

230 S. Dearborn Street, Suite 3280  

Chicago, IL 60604 

RE:  EDA-2021-ARPAEAA -PKG00268462 

 

Dear Mr. Shirey: 

 

I write on behalf of the City of Sault Ste. Marie’s submission to the U.S. Department of Commerce Economic 

Development Administration grant program. Please give this application, entitled “The Carbide Dock Port 

Rehabilitation project,” your full and fair consideration.  

 

The proposed project would make key improvements to the Carbide Dock located along the St. Mary’s River. 

Our local businesses, communities, and regional economy rely on this critical piece of maritime transportation 

infrastructure. The Carbide Dock is one of the only places downstream of the Soo Locks on the U.S. side for 

vessels in need of repair, inspections, or other emergencies to moor. In addition, many supplies are delivered 

and transported through the dock such as salt, aggregate, and coal. It is also used to import crucial equipment 

and materials that assist construction and other nautical activities. Rehabilitation is also needed because an 

inability to continue operations on the Carbide Dock would impact the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers' various 

projects and repairs. 

 

The Carbide Dock Port is not only critical to Sault Ste Marie, but also to the State of Michigan and many other 

states across the Great Lakes.  Thank you for your consideration of this important request.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress  
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